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ATTENTION HOSPITAL PROVIDERS: 

Rate increases for certain non-rural, non-state hospitals have been approved effective for dates 
of service 1/1/17 due to the provisions contained in HCR 51 of the 2016 Legislative Session. These 
rate increases are now posted online at lamedicaid.com under “fee schedules”. 

As a result, previously processed claims with dates of service after 1/1/17 will be recycled / 
adjusted on the remittance advice of May 9, 2017 without any action required on behalf of the 
provider. 

Questions regarding this message should be directed to Molina Provider Relations at (800) 473-
2783 or (225) 924-5040. 

 

http://www.lamedicaid.com/

